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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

SECRET-EYES ONLY March 3, 1969

Mr. Richard Helms

Director

Central Intelligence Agency
Washington, D. C.

Dear Dick:

Thank you for your letter of 1 March advising
me of your scheduled appearance before the Special
Subcommittee on Inquiry of USS Pueblo, of the House
Armed Services Committee, to be held on 5 March 1969.

1 see no reason why you should not proceed as
you have planned with factual responses on 303
Committee procedures, I shall be interested in
hearing at your convenience how the session went.

Sincerely,

Hé;;;j;TjZ}ssinger

MORI C03331775

[NSC Review Completed]
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